wsdIsafetxcommittee@outlook.com

From: Horton, Jeff <Jeff.Horton@pse.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 12:45 PM

To: Shelley Cornelius; jonc.wa811@gmail.com

Cc: jim@linescapellc.com; zella@nobhillwater.org; McGrath, Cheryl; Lupo, Tony; Hunter, Erika
Subject: RE: Case 19-087 dig law review

Good afternoon Jon,

PSE acknowledges the locate referenced was inaccurate. The mismark was due to the signal from the gas line bleeding
off onto the nearby water pipe. PSE credits Johansen Construction for taking appropriate and swift action to prevent
damage and injury. Johansen dug carefully to expose what was marked as our gas main, and when a water pipe was
discovered, they contacted PSE for assistance. Please forward my contact info below. If Johansen ever needs a direct PSE
contract for locating issues that arise, | am happy to assist and expedite corrective actions. | also work out of Tacoma,
and will gladly meet on site.

Thank you,

Jeff Horton
Puget Sound Energy

Project Manager, Contractor Management
(253) 548-5589

From: Shelley Cornelius <wsdlsafetycommittee@outlook.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 2:27 PM

To: Horton, Jeff <Jeff.Horton@pse.com>

Cc: jonc.wa8ll@gmail.com; jim@linescapellc.com; zella@nobhillwater.org
Subject: Case 19-087 dig law review

Jeff,

As agreed, | have attached the Call-in review notification letter for September 15, 2020, at 8:30 AM on Case 19-087 filed
by Johansen Construction Co. against Puget Sound Energy, addressing an alleged violation of RCW 19.122.030; a copy
will arrive by post. Included are the conference line number, a copy of the complaint filed, and a short description of the
Call-in process for your day and time.

If you have any questions regarding this process, please call me at 425-835-3451.

Respectfully,



Shelley Cornelius

WSDL Safety Committee

ADMIN ASST,

[425) 835-3451 Work

(360] 551-8422 Mobile
wsdlsafetycommittee@gmail.com
wsdlsafetycommittee@outlook.com
PO Box 734

Poulsbo, WA 98370




